
 

 

May 21, 2020 

Principal’s Message 
-Mrs. Lenn 

 
This was the final week of school for preschool and 8th graders.  On Tuesday and Wednesday, our 
preschool classes held their end of year celebrations.  They had a superhero theme, with a superhero 
prayer, poem, and slideshow set to superhero music.  A highlight of the celebration was when they 
all opened their special binders together.  Here are a few photos- 3 year olds, then 4 year olds:

 

 



 

 

 
 
Just a reminder that there is NO SCHOOL tomorrow and Monday.  We resume classes for our 

final week of school on Tuesday.  Please plan to attend our All School Mass and celebration on May 
28 at 6pm.  See the end of this newsletter for details. 

 
Mark your calendar- our Athletic Association will be hosting a drive thru Fish Fry on Friday, 

June 12 from 4:30-7:30.  A sign up genius will be coming for adult help needed.  Unfortunately, we 
cannot have student athletes help with this event.  Please plan on driving through to pick up fish 
dinners!  Most of you know that the profit from hosting fish fries makes up the majority of our athletic 
budget.  Since we usually have 4 fish fries and only held one, the success of this drive thru event is 
crucial.  If you aren’t able to attend, but can at least share the information with others, that would be 
great!  Please see the attached flyer for details, which can also be used as an order form. 

 
We are planning to have our 3P’s event (Parents, Parcels & Pick-up) on the week of June 

8-12. 
Teachers are preparing lists that will be sent to parents by email that include any items that need to 
be returned like textbooks, library books, athletic uniforms, safety patrol belts, etc.  We will be asking 
parents to sign up for a time to bring textbooks and other items back to school and retrieve your 
child’s belongings.  There will be an envelope prepared for each family containing award certificates, 
report cards, and other paperwork.  Look for more information to come regarding the details of this 
event next week, including a sign up genius.  I have had a few families ask about dropping off end of 
year teacher gifts and/or gifts & cards for Father Joe.  Please do not bring those items to the all 



 

 

school mass; instead, bring them to the 3P’s event.  We will be able to take them at that time.  Thank 
you! 



 

 

 


